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From: Tony Herunter
To: Cannabis Legislation
Subject: TUP00116 - TUP for the "The Nest"
Date: Monday, December 4, 2023 9:26:29 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the RMOW. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify that the sender is legitimate and know the content is safe.

J.Herunter
7015 Nesters Road.

Whistler, BC, Canada

I am not fond of the idea of having a cannabis retail operation in the plaza.

We have seen already a number of issues relating to customers of the liquor store creating
issues on site and I believe having a cannabis store in addition to the liquor store would
negatively impact the plaza.

I do not support this application. 



From: Maureen McDonnell
To: Cannabis Legislation
Subject: TUP00116 - TUP For "The Nest"
Date: Tuesday, December 26, 2023 5:54:04 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the RMOW. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify that the sender is legitimate and know the content is safe.

I am writing to you to comment on the proposal for a Temporary Use Permit for a Cannabis
Retail outlet at @103 – 7015 Nestor’s Road.

 

I am the owner of a unit in the building at 7001 Nester’s Road.  I am concerned that this
particular destination retail outlet will increase traffic in the already crowded and busy
Nester’s location beyond the numbers that were contributed by the previous tenant- a massage
business.

 

For that reason I would oppose this proposal.

 

Sincerely,

Maureen McDonnell




